
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

When your child(ren) attend Northwick Park Infant and Nursery Academy, all children are expected 

to wear school uniform daily. 

 

Uniform is: 

 

Black school trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore dress (red and white summer dress can also be 

worn) 

If children wear leggings, they must also wear a skirt/pinafore 

Red polo shirt 

Red jumper, sweatshirt, cardigan (with or without the logo) 

Black shoes or plain black trainers 

Black sandals can be worn but they must be flat with a back strap. 

 

All of the children’s uniform can be purchased from supermarkets or high street shops. 

 

If you wish to purchase the school jumpers with the logo, these can be ordered from school. 

 

On PE days (these are on your child’s new year group letter), children will need to come to school 

in PE Kit.  This is – 

 

Black shorts 

White or red round necked t-shirt 

Plain tracksuit for colder sessions 

Black trainers 

 

You are able to purchase sweatshirts from the school.  These need to be ordered and paid for via 

our online service SCOPAY.  For parents/carers without a log-in, we will let you know your log-in 

details as soon as we have your up to date email address. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane MBE 

Executive Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Emma Lane MBE 

                                            Head of School:  Kerry John 
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